SPLCIAL MEETING OF THL CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
T0F15757

Preogent: Messrs. Bullock, Goetz, Gulley, Hysom, McVay and
Stanhurst.

Minutes of the previous meeting read and gpproved.

Committee appointment by Mayor

Mr. Goetz reported that Mayor Campbell had appointed a
cormittee of thr ee councilmen and two members of the planning
commission to work out aprogram on street oiling. Mr. Gulley
and Mr. Bullock to act from the planning commission.

Mr. Gulley reports on council meeting:

Mr. Gulley reported attending the last meeting of the City
Council. He sald defective fire-place flues had been discussed
and those built by Horton Sr. or Horton Bros. would be repaired
if flanhdndefestiyetby the fire marshall, by Don Horton at his
own expense.,

Engineer from Coos Bay

Mr. Gulle§ said that an engineer from Coos Bay had offered

his services as city engineer on the sewage disposal plant

and other matters needing engineering advice.

Report and request from Library Board:

Mr. Gulley said that a report and request from the Libary
Board was read to the effect that funds be allocated for the
improvement and landscaping of the library grounds.

He reported that the condition of Easy street came in for a
lot of complaint and discussion. ‘

A deal wathpMn.XBankusebd open King Street was on the verge

of being signed, Mr. Gulley said.

Mr. Gulley also said that our Recommendation #16 to the

City Council initiating the oiling of streets, was unanimously
approved. Newly appointed committee to meet Wenday night

Oct. bth. and select certain streets for this year's improve
ment and the establishment of an assessment district if neces-
sarye.

A lgtter from Wm. Brady in regard to the proposed state high-
way route past Rainbow Rock, was read by the sectetay. The
concensus of opinion was that the Planning Commissi on had no
Jurisdiction in such matters.

Acquisiton of M&ld Begch for park purposes was discussed and
Mr. Hysom to get written statement from the owner, Elmer Bankus
as to what he requires and will do in the matter of giving

this property to the City.

The questionaire from the League of Oregon Cities regarding
their annual meeting-- program etc. was discussed and answered.

Importance of joint action between Port Commission and Plénning
Comhission omsmatitershaf interest to both groups, was stressed,

Motion by Mr. Stanhurst, seconded by Mr. Bullock meeting
ad journed.
Gladys Kanick, Secy.



